
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                               Friday 10th February 2023 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 
 
As our first half of the spring term draws to a close, we are already looking ahead to the new playground 
being finished, and all the fun this will bring for staff and students. We are all looking forward to brighter 
warmer days. We hope you enjoy seeing the progress our playground has made so far.  

Paula would like to share with you her stars of the week helping in Art: Dawn T has made lots of 
donations to the art department, material. Thank you. 
Alicia from Pratchett is always on task taking photos and updating our Earwig assessment tool while 
supporting students. Great job. 

There have been a range of lovely trips this week. Students from Steinbeck have enjoyed a heartbeat trip 
to go-karting. This was a new experience for some and was thoroughly enjoyed by all.  Students from 
Tolkien enjoyed a trip to the museum of archaeology to learn about Greek mythology and appreciate 
different cultures and religions. As you will have already seen, two of our students enjoyed a magical 
afternoon at the Ballet, to explore a new experience as well as a potential career aspiration.  

Our students studying the superheroes topic, enjoyed a visit from ‘Lobster man’ a most unusual 
superhero! They also enjoyed dress up days and a visit from the Suffolk fire and rescue team, who 
allowed students to sit in the fire engine, try on protective equipment and even spray the hoses.   

Work experience has continued to be successful for our students in both Year 10 and Post-16. Some 
students have started new placements and they have settled into them well. 

Our PE enrichment day led by Saffron and Premier Sport was really successful.  Slots were given for each 
group and they loved this addition to their regular PE lessons. Thank you for organising this, Saffron! 

The first of our functional skills exams will commence after half term, the dates for these will be shared 
by the class teams.  

We wish you all a very peaceful and happy half term, and look forward to welcoming students back to 
school on Monday 20th February.  
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